

## **United Nations** Climate Change Secretariat

## **Nations Unies**

Secrétariat sur les changements climatiques

Mr. Marc Sadler The World Bank 1818 H Street N.W. Washington, D.C. 20433 The United States of America Date: 21 December 2020 Reference: INQ-10189\_EB108 Direct line: +49 228 815 1915

Sent by e-mail: msadler@worldbank.org

Re.: Your letter to the Board dated 16 September 2020

Dear Mr. Sadler,

I wish to inform you that the CDM Executive Board (the Board) considered your communication of 16 September 2020 at its 108<sup>th</sup> meeting.

I thank you for your input. The Board agreed to address the issues raised in your letter as described in paragraphs 6, 7, 8 and 9 of the 108<sup>th</sup> Board meeting report.<sup>1</sup>

Thank you for contacting the Board with your request.

Yours sincerely,

James Grabert
Secretary to the CDM Executive Board

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> https://cdm.unfccc.int/EB/index.html